

June 23, 2020

Browning Public Schools ATT: Stacy Edward PO Box 610 Browning, MT 59417

Dear Stacy,

3 Rivers recently provided you a grant to use as needed during these challenging times. We were taking advantage of rules that were recently relaxed by the Federal Communications Commission on gift-giving from telecommunications providers to E-Rate recipients during the COVID-19 pandemic. 3 Rivers distributed money to schools and public libraries throughout our service areas.

In Browning, we were unable to connect with the Browning Public Library, so we are redistributing the money originally allocated for the library to the next best community resource—schools such as yours. Enclosed please find a check for \$12,500.00, in addition to the \$17,500.00 previously sent. As was the case with the original money, this gift comes with no requirements on how it is used.

Thank you for all you do for the community.

Sincerely,

Dave Gibson

General Manager/CEO

3 Rivers Communications

PLEASE DETACH AND RETAIN



No. 209679

Date: 07/01/2020

INVOICE DATE

DESCRIPTION

GL AGCOUNT

AMOUNT

06/23/2020 06/23 CHECK REQUEST 2020 SCHOOL GRANT

1 4550.512

12,500.00

Vendor: 1118 BROWNING PUBLIC SCHOOL

12,500.00 Totals:

THOUSAND FIVE HUNDRED AND NO / 100****

BROWNING PUBLIC SCHOOL ATTN: STACY EDWARD

PO BOX 610

BROWNING MT 59417

VOID AFTER 18

CHECK NO. AMOUNT 07/01/2020 **12.500.00